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March 21, 2024 

Bradley Ely 
Ely Family Partnership, LP 
PO Box 868 
Hearne, Texas 77859 

Re: Public Permit Hearing Notice 

Dear Bradley, 

You are hereby notified that the Brazos Valley Groundwater District has declared your Transport 
permit application administratively complete. A permit hearing will be set at a later date, in 
compliance with Chapter 36 of the Texas Water Code and District Rules. 

I will be in communication with you as soon as the Board has set a date, time and place 
for the permit hearing. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to 
contact me at (979) 279-9350. 

Alan M. Day 
Brazos Valley Groundwater Conservation District 
979-279-9350 (o)
817-774-6412 (c)
aday@brazosvalleygcd.org
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